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John KJones
12415 Mattcson Ave* Los .\iigdes, CA 90066-1411 • l’honc: 310-663-5669 • 
E-Mail: jjoiics2515@gmail.tom

Dale: 5/29/2017
City of Los Angeles 
City Clerk
Room 395, City Hall 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: Council File No. 17-0537

To Whom It May Concern:

As a homeowner on Malieson Ave. m Mar Vista, 1 enjoy die look and “feel” of our neighborhood. My fanrl 
opposed to the proposed development at 12440-12492 Venice Boulevard.

At this time there is a lot of traffic congestion on Venice Blvd and on Centinela Ave. I see people park on M 
from other streets that don’t have the parking for the people living in apartment buildings. This in turn causes 
my street and a potential hazard to the children who live on this street Even now, they are finishing a large aj 
building on the comer of Matteson and Wade. To me there doesn’t seem to be a need for another apartmei 
building in this neighborhood.

Again, my family and I are opposed to diis project

CITY CLERKD
EPU

TY

mailto:jjoiics2515@gmail.tom

